

24th February 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: March 8th Return to School

On Monday, the Prime Minister confirmed that schools will re-open fully on Monday, March 8^{th} . As a staff we are all very excited about the prospect of all children returning to school and hope the days of remote learning will soon be a distant memory.

Over the next few days, we will review systems across the school and how we will organise classes and bubbles to ensure children receive the highest quality education, with a broad and balanced curriculum while ensuring diligent Covid precautionary measures remain in place.

I will be in contact with you again at the end of the week to provide more details including start, finish times and gate access.

I hope you are all well and see this as a positive step forward.

With very best wishes

Britta Nicholls

Acting Headteacher

Stuart Road Primary Academy







